                                            Greetings Fellow FHS76 Classmates

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an exciting new idea that is now available to all of the classmates of the Fairhaven High School Class of 1976. You may already be aware of this, but if you haven’t heard yet, we now have our very own class website that is filled with many exciting features that will hopefully bring back some fond memories. The site is a meeting place and a way to keep updated with the happenings of the class such as any upcoming reunions. One of the features and one of the reasons why we developed this site was the recent passing of some of our class members. They may be no longer with us but we have dedicated a page in their memory. To experience it, go www.fshc76.com and while you are there, add it to your favorites list and check back as it is often updated daily. 

There is a section that has some candid photographs, information about the schools that brought us to FHS  including old class photos, our teachers through the years, a copy of the last Spray newsletter, team sports and scores, recent reunion photos and much more. There is also a section where you can let us all know where you are and what you are doing today. Turn your speakers up as most of the pages have songs that are either familiar to the era or go along with the appropriate page. We are adding more and more and with YOUR help, extra photos and input, we can make this site something that we can all be proud of. This is YOUR website and we would really appreciate your input and contributions of photographs and recollections to share.

We are sending this letter to you as we realize that some of you may not have embraced the computer technology as yet. That’s ok so, if you would like printed copies of the site, let us know and we will forward you a copy, although the quality may not be as good as viewing it on line. When the site first went live, we had sent out an announcement via email to the classmates that we had addresses for but realized that some of you may not have received it because of possible spam or junk mail filters that you may have in place. We wanted to try to inform you the snail mail way this time in hope that if you go to the site and look under the contact info and not see your current email address, let us know by signing up. This will give us and the reunion committee the means of contacting you quickly about news or upcoming events.

Another important reason for this letter is to have you start thinking about attending the 35th reunion in 2011. We realize that it is early but one of the more common reasons for not attending is not having enough time to plan to attend as some of you have moved away from the area. Well, you have three years now and we would all like to have a record turn out in 2011. The average attendance has only been about 50 classmates. Some members of the reunion committee along with the creators of this website set a goal of 100 classmates attending the 35th. It is our hope that, with the introduction of this site and occasional updates, more classmates will contact some of their friends from the past and will join us some time (no actual date as yet) in the summer of 2011 to bring back some great memories. We hope to see you there and check the site often.

The creators of www.fshc76.com

